
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mr P Bellamy 

Email: BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

Abbey Road                                   Tel: 01778 422163                  

Bourne      
                                             

                         14th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

FREE MUSIC OPPORTUNITY 

 

In our Collective Worship last week, Mr Rogers, Partnership Manager for Lincolnshire Music Service, 

spoke to our children about an exciting new opportunity for young musicians to play in a group 

together with other young musicians in the Bourne area. 

 

Starting on Wednesday 26th April and every Wednesday (3rd May, 10th May and 17th May) up to the 

May half term break, children are invited to join a FREE 5-week project called ‘Mash Up!’ which will 

take place at Bourne Westfield.  A concert is being held on the last session, Tuesday 23rd May at 

Spalding Music Centre. Attendance at the sessions is optional and there is absolutely no requirement 

for your child to attend them all.  Children should be dropped off at Bourne Westfield in time for a 

4.00 p.m. start and the sessions will finish at 5.00 p.m.  Further information will be provided about 

the concert in due course. 

 

Should you wish your child/ren to take up this free offer, please sign up using the link below; 

https://www.lincsmusicservice.org/music-groups/music-centres/bourne-satellite-music-centre 

 

Any instrument and any standard of player, whether you have lessons in school, out of school, or are 

simply self-taught are all very welcome to attend. 

 

We can’t wait to hear how our budding musicians get on! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

R Gombault 
 

Mr R Gombault 

Head of Music 

https://www.lincsmusicservice.org/music-groups/music-centres/bourne-satellite-music-centre

